
959 EIGHTH AVENUE AT 57'!'¥ STREET 

NEWYORK CITY 

Dear Amon :-

Washington, D. C. 
November 6, 1934 . 

Glaa to have yeurs of October 29th. I 
heard of your visit to the C~ntury of Progress and 
I am not so sure but what the boys that finished 
it up the last night were not inspired by the ex­
amples of a very distinguished group of publishers! 

I was distressed, indeed, Amon by the 
item concerning which somebody in your office 
wrote to me a little while ago, but I will deal 
with this more adequately when I can discuss it 
personally. 

I hope I shall be seeing you soon . 

Mr. Amon G. Ca rter, 
c/o Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texa s. 


